
 

 

 

DATE:  April 23, 2024 

TO:  Interested Firms 

FROM:  Breanna Pierce, Procurement Specialist   

SUBJECT: Addendum 2 to Invitation for Bid 39449 – Installation of Transfer Switches at District 
Water Control Structures 

 
As a result of questions received from potential respondents, please be advised of the following changes 
to the subject Invitation for Bid: 

1. The time and date for the submittal of responses remains the same: 2:00 p.m., Thursday, May 9, 
2024. 

2. Question: I’m looking at this project I see it in My Florida MarketPlace but not in DemandStar. 

The solicitation is posted on DemandStar, Bid ID: IFB-39449-0-2024/BP. 

3. Question: Is there going to be a bid walk for this where we can visit these sites? 

We do not plan on having a pre-bid conference. However, any contractor who would like to visit the 
site(s) should contact Shane Fears, and Shane can escort them to one or all of the sites. Shane’s 
contact number is 321-890-6114. Shane cannot answer specific questions regarding the actual project. 
Please direct all questions to Breanna Pierce, Procurement Specialist. 

NOTE: Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in your submittal. 

If you have any questions regarding this addendum, contact Breanna Pierce at (386) 643-1168 or via 
email at bpierce@sjrwmd.com. 
 


